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Dear Mr. Browne: 

 

Re: Newfoundland Power Inc. - 2021 Capital Budget Application – Consumer Advocate Requests 

for Information CA-PUB-001 and CA-PUB-002  

 

The Board is in receipt of requests for information (“RFIs”) to the Board filed by the Consumer Advocate. 

These questions are capital budget process-related questions not specific to Newfoundland Power’s 2021 

Capital Budget Application. As such, the Board will not treat these as RFIs in the process and; therefore, 

will not file responses. The Board notes that there is an ongoing regulatory process to address the capital 

budget process and information related to capital budget applications can be sought in that process. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board’s Legal Counsel, Ms. Jacqui Glynn, 

by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or telephone (709) 726-6781. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 
 

SK/cj       
 

ecc Newfoundland Power Inc. 

Kelly Hopkins, E-mail: khopkins@newfoundlandpower.com 

Liam O’Brien, E-mail: lobrien@curtisdawe.com 

NP Regulatory, E-mail: regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com 

Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro 

Shirley Walsh, E-mail: shirleywalsh@nlh.nl.ca 

NLH Regulatory, E-mail: NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca 

Consumer Advocate 

Stephen Fitzgerald, E-mail: sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 

Sarah Fitzgerald, E-mail: sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 

Bernice Bailey, E-mail: bbailey@bfma-law.com 

 

 


